
From: Karen Sekevitch [mailto:karen.sek@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 11:02 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Listen to voters 

  

Councilman Tolbert 

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW a very dangerous precedent to begin.  I have lived in Mac 

Groveland my entire life and I can tell you it is very upsetting to me and to all of my neighbors 

to know that St. Paul is considering changing lot lines to accommodate larger structures than 

allowed by current city codes. Have you not heard the uprising from the neighborhood already 

on this situation?  I beg of you to listen to your voters and KEEP ST. PAUL LOT LINES 

STRAIGHT. 

  

Karen Sekevitch 

1919 Goodrich Ave 

St. Paul MN 55105 

 


